
 

N A T I O N A L  I N D I G E N O U S  P E O P L E S  D A Y

On behalf of the Victoria Gold team, I extend best wishes to 
Yukoners as we, and Canadians from coast to coast to coast, 
commemorate National Indigenous Peoples Day on June 21 and 
celebrate the rich history, heritage and diversity of First Nations, 
Inuit and Métis peoples throughout the country.

Victoria Gold is honoured to operate our Eagle Gold Mine within 
the traditional territory of the First Nation of Na-Cho Nyak Dun 
(FNNND) and partner with the First Nation for the benefit of its 
citizens and all Yukoners throughout the mine’s life.

Since October 2011, when Victoria and FNNND signed our 
mutually developed and implemented Comprehensive 
Cooperation and Benefits Agreement (CBA), we have worked 
together to help ensure that the Eagle Gold Mine benefits 
FNNND citizens first throughout its development, operations and 
closure.

We are proud that over 50 per cent of our workforce are 
Yukoners At Work, many of which are Yukon First Nations citizens, 
and look forward to contributing to the territory’s social and 
economic well-being today and for generations to follow.

From my family to yours, as we pause to reflect and celebrate, 
have a very safe and happy National Indigenous Peoples Day.

John McConnell
President & CEO
Victoria Gold Corp

Sincerely,

ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD & THE EAGLE GOLD MINE 

Y U K O N E R S  A T  W O R K

 

VICTORIA GOLD IS PROUD  
TO HAVE YUKONERS AT WORK
IF YOU ARE A YUKONER WITH MINING EXPERIENCE, 
WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO CONNECT WITH US. 

Victoria is currently hiring tradespeople, equipment 
operators, process/crusher operators and other positions  
to work at the Eagle Gold Mine. Visit the “Work For Us”  
page on our website at vgcx.com/contact/work-for-us/  
and send your resume to greatpeoplework@vgcx.com. 

The Eagle Gold Mine is situated within Victoria 
Gold’s 100 per cent-owned Dublin Gulch 
Property located approximately 375 kiolometres 
north of Whitehorse and 85 kilometres north, 
northeast of the Village of Mayo within the 
traditional territory of the First Nation of Na-Cho 
Nyak Dun. The property is accessible by road 
year-round and is connected to Yukon Energy 
Corp’s electrical grid. The mine is a significant 
contributor to the Yukon economy employing 
350-400 people.

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

John, Tara and Katherine wish everyone a happy National Indigenous Peoples Day.




